## **Bentonville Christian Academy Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) 2019-2020 Membership Form**

## For New and Returning Members

BCA's PTO needs your unique talents, whether it's volunteering a few hours a month or a few hours a year, serving as an officer, or attending meetings. There are many different ways to participate, both at school and from home. Last year the PTO was able to provide books for the classrooms, funds for playground improvements, and support for teacher appreciation. Becoming a member of the PTO gives you the opportunity to make a difference and provides a place to voice your ideas on how to improve our school!

## Don't wait - please join today!

arents' name(s)
hone Number(s)
mail(s)
hild(ren)'s Name(s) (include all) Teacher Grade
I am interested in holding an officer position on the BCA PTO.
lease check the office you are interested in fulfilling.
more than one office, please rank them based on your interest level.
PresidentVice PresidentTreasurer
Yearbook CoordinatorSpirit Night Organizer
PTO meetings are held on the first Thursday of every month, 11:30am - 12:30pm. (Meeting minutes will be sent out after the meetings if you are unable to attend.)
Cost of annual membership: \$15 per family  Impact on your child's education: Priceless!!  eturn to your child's teacher with \$15.00 cash or check payable to BCA PTO. Returned checks are subject to a fee. Please add pto@bentonvillechristian.org to your address book.  Teachers, please turn this form into the PTO Box.
PTO USE ONLY: Date received: Amount paid: Cash or Check #: